
March 17, 2005

      TO:
Council Member Quinn
FROM:
GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS DIVISION

RE:
Amend the administrative code of the city of New York, in relation to the licensing of large retail stores.


The attached material was prepared by the Governmental Affairs Division.  If this material is to be introduced, please indicate below that you have received and approved the draft and please then forward six copies to Gifford Miller, Speaker, City Hall.  Please also forward two copies of the memorandum in support to the Speaker’s Office.


If you want to amend or alter the draft, please contact Thomas S. Ferrugia (788-9188).  In the event that you revise the attached and submit it in revised form, please send us a copy as soon as possible.

_______________________



____________________________

    Approved as to Form
 


       THEODORE BAECHER

          Not Content




 
   Deputy Director

                                                                                   Governmental Affairs Division

LS# 2307





 ____________________________








      THOMAS S. FERRUGIA








           Legislative Attorney
Gifford Miller:


Please introduce this legislation.  My approval is/is not (please circle where appropriate) needed for co-sponsorship.

__________________________

Council Member's Signature
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